
EZbra® Breast Dressing Surgery types recommendations

EZbra 
Features 
Guide Provides needed compression 

and support.  
Hygienic solution that won't 
compromise support needs.

Integrated upper and lower 
compression bands.

Drain tube & bulb holder.

Adjustable 
Personalized 
Compression 

Implant  
Stabilization 

Drain 
Management 

an hygienic solution that 
may reduce risk of infection 
and increases patient's 
independence

Sterile  
& Disposable

Lower straps are  
designed to support the 
inframammary fold

Breast 
Fold IMF 
Definition 

Internal absorbent layer 
eliminates the need for 
absorbing pads, gauze & tapes

Absorption 

Easy and fast dressing 
post-op, designed to reduce 
opearting room time and 
recurring clinic visits

Easy &  
Independent 
Application 

Designed for individual fit of 
the breast and definition of 
breast folds

Asymmetry 
Compliance 

Easy and fast dressing 
post-op, designed to reduce 
opearting room time and 
recurring clinic visits

Patient-Driven 
Elegant Design



EZbra® Breast Dressing Surgery types recommendations

Surgical procedure  
to increase breast size

Surgical procedure  
to lift and reshape breasts

Reduces breast size in men, 
flattening and enhancing the 
chest contours.

Aligning chest appearance with 
individual's gender identity  
and expression

AugmentationBreast Lift - 
Mastopexy

Male  
Breast Reduction - 
Gynecomastia

TOP Surgery -
Gender-Affirming 
Breast Surgery

7-14 x EZbra Units3-7 x EZbra Units

7-10 x EZbra 3-5 x EZbra Units

Aesthetics
Procedures

Adjustable Personalized 
Compression 

Breast Fold IMF Definition

Patient-Driven  
Elegant Design

Sterile & Disposable

Implant Stabilization

Asymmetry Compliance

Easy & Independent 
Application

Absorption

Drain Management

Removal of  
breast implants for medical 
or personal reasons

Implant 
Removal

3-5 x EZbra Units

7-14 x EZbra Units

Breast Reduction - 
Mammaplasty
Surgical procedure  
to decrease breast size



EZbra® Breast Dressing Surgery types recommendations

Reconstruct breast after 
mastectomy for restoration

Breast  
Reconstruction

5-14 x EZbra Units

Tissue sample extraction to 
examine breast abnormalities 
for diagnostic purposes.

Surgical removal of a tumor in a 
breast-conserving procedure.

Biopsy Lumpectomy

2 x EZbra Units 5-7 x EZbra Units

Cancer 
Related 
Procedures

Adjustable Personalized 
Compression 

Breast Fold IMF Definition

Sterile & Disposable

Implant Stabilization

Asymmetry Compliance

Easy & Independent 
Application

Absorption

Drain Management

Removal of breast implants for 
medical or personal reasons

Implant Removal

3-5 x EZbra Units

Removal of breast tissue for 
medical or preventive reasons

Mastectomies

5-10 x EZbra Units

Patient-Driven  
Elegant Design


